Board of Education Kelvin Simmons Willie Mitchell David Syfan Maria Calkins Sammy Smith



GAINESVILLE CITY SCHOOLS



June 9, 2008

Mayor Myrtle Figueras City of Gainesville P.O. Box 2496 Gainesville, GA 30503

Re: Tax preparation and collections fee waiver

Dear Mayor Figueras,

In official action today, the board voted to request a one-time, one-year waiver of the tax preparation and collections fee with respect to 2008 ad valorem notices.

As you know, our budget situation requires us to examine every aspect – spending reductions and revenues – which we are diligently pursuing.

On behalf of the Board of Education, we appreciate your prompt consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Willie Mitchell, Board Chairman

cc: Gainesville City School Board

Dr. Steven E. Ballowe Ms. Janet Allison